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TUITION
All accounts will be on auto-pay starting September 2021

through May 2021. Tuition and any other fees due (costume
fees, recital fees, etc.) will automatically be withdrawn from the
credit card on file on the 5th of each month. If you wish to pay
by cash or check or credit card in person, you may do so at the

studio before the 5th of each month. You can view your
monthly transactions on your parent portal. For your login

info, please email us at: TDW5678@gmail.com

Please take your dancer to the bathroom before class
begins! Label all shoes with your dancer’s name! Make

sure to send them into class with their dance bag,
shoes and water bottle!

CLASS REMINDER

KIDNESS MATTERS

We will be having a
#kindnessmatters focus at

TDW again this year. 
September through May, the

staff will be watching to “catch”
our dancers being kind:  in
class, in the lobby, at TDW

events, competitions, recital…
EVERYWHERE!  




SAFE PRACTICES

Please make sure your dancer
knows all of the "rules"!



-Enter through the front door,

exit through the side door
-Sanitize hands frequently

-Stay social distant

USED SHOES

Bring your used dance shoes
placed in a Ziploc, label with

your name and price.  We will
put them in our Used Shoe
bucket in our shoe room. 

TDW will take a $2 handling
fee and apply the balance to
your account upon sale of

your shoes. 

We are excited for a new year of dance with many familiar faces and lots of new ones too! You will
receive this newsletter monthly via EMAIL. Please read it carefully, it will contain many important

dates, deadlines and headlines. Stop at our reception desk with any questions.


